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Subject: Merger with Grupo Financiero Interacciones 
 

(BMV: GFNORTEO, OTCQX: GBOOY, Latibex: XNOR) 

 

San Pedro Garza García, N.L., July 13th, 2018. Grupo Financiero Banorte S.A.B. de C.V. (“GFNorte”) 

informs investors that on July 10th, 2018, GFNorte and Grupo Financiero Interacciones S.A.B. de C.V. 

("GFInter") received the necessary authorizations from the Ministry of Finance and Public Credit (Secretaría 

de Hacienda y Crédito Público) - considering the opinion of the Central Bank (Banco de México), the National 

Banking and Securities Commission (Comisión Nacional Bancaria y de Valores), and the National Insurance 

and Bonding Commission (Comisión Nacional de Seguros y Fianzas) respectively- to carry out the merger of: 

(i) GFInter, as the merged company, with GFNorte, as the merging company; (ii) Banco Interacciones, S.A., as 

the merged company, with Banco Mercantil del Norte, S.A., as the merging company; (iii) Interacciones Casa 

de Bolsa, S.A. de C.V., as the merged company, with Casa de Bolsa Banorte, S.A. de C.V., as the merging 

company; (iv) Aseguradora Interacciones, S.A. de C.V., as the merged company, with Seguros Banorte, S.A. 

de C.V., as the merging company; and (v) Interacciones Sociedad Operadora de Fondos de Inversión, S.A. de 

C.V., as the merged company, with Operadora de Fondos Banorte, S.A. de C.V., as the merging company 

(the "Mergers"); therefore, all the conditions to which the Mergers were subject have been met. 

Also, GFNorte informs that the merger agreements from their respective shareholder’s assemblies, as well as 

the authorizations from the financial authorities, have been duly registered in the Public Registries of 

Commerce, and therefore in terms of the applicable legislation, as of this date, the Mergers have taken place. 

GFNORTE reiterates to the investment public that it expects to continue adopting the best international 

corporate practices regarding Corporate Governance and information disclosure. The Investor Relations and 

Financial Intelligence Department is available for any inquiry or comment regarding this material event at: 

investor@banorte.com or at +52 (55) 1670-2256. 

 

mailto:investor@banorte.com

